PCSO Monthly Ward Update

Welcome to your monthly Coldean & Stanmer ward update.

Ward Update

Following on from previous ward updates for Coldean & Stanmer, off-road bikes are still a continued
nuisance. Not only in this area, but across Brighton. | arranged a community drop-in styled meeting
in March, for residents of the community to come along and have a conversation with me regarding
any concerns they had. One of the topics that was discussed most was relating to drug dealing. |
would urge people that if you believe there is drug dealing taking place, please report this online or
via 101 so | can gather all the information available.

Ward Patrols
During March and April, | conducted multiple patrols throughout the ward area. If you see me
around, please stop and say hello. It is great to listen and discuss any concerns you may have, or any

advice | can give to you.

Community Meetings

During March, | attended Coldean Primary School, | attended to speak with the children about the
emergency services and all about the role. In April, | attended the Coldean residents association
meeting. | will be planning a further community drop-in session, to enable the community to speak
with me if they wish.

Incidents of Note

Spring and the warmer weather are now upon us, when out enjoying the sun, please be aware to
where you are and your belongings. As the weather improves, more people will be out also enjoying
the sun. We are continuing to receive reports relating to the bikes causing a nuisance, please
continue to report the nuisance bike riders. Throughout March, there’s been an increase in reports
relating to people around bridge areas. If you do see a person in distress or lingering around an area
on the bridge, please do call this in as an emergency for us to check on their welfare.



